Law Offices of Craig P. Alexander

24681 La Plaza, Suite 250 Dana Point, CA 92629 Office: 949-481-6400 Facsimile: 949-242-2545 E-mail: cpalexander@cox.net

July 10, 2015

Jenny Williamson Courage Worldwide 3031 Stanford Ranch Road, Suite 2, #339 Rocklin, CA 95765

RE: Recent donation of approximately \$1,410.00

Dear Ms. Williamson,

This office has been retained by the California Republican Assembly and the Placer County Republican Assembly (a chartered unit of the CRA), which are not for profit volunteer political advocacy groups. Unfortunately CRA / PCRA believes that your organization may be in possession of misappropriated funds that recently came from either one of CRA's operating accounts or an account of the Placer County Republican Assembly. The amount in question is approximately \$1,410.00 which your organization should have received during the month of May of this year. It may have come in the form of a "MoneyGram."

For reasons unrelated to this matter, on May 30, 2015 the CRA Board of Directors removed from its Board and from the organization the officer who withdrew these funds and either issued to your organization a check for those funds or purchased the Moneygram with those funds. CRA has investigated this matter and recently was able to determine that it was your organization that received these funds in question.

The purpose of this letter is to respectfully request that your organization return the funds to CRA (via a check made payable to the "California Republican Assembly"). I would ask that the returned funds be sent to my office and I will make sure the CRA Treasurer receives it.

In making this request to you, CRA does **NOT** mean to imply or state that your organization had any knowledge of the fact that the issuance of these funds was not authorized by CRA or its Board of Directors. Nor does CRA imply that your organization does not do valuable charitable work in your community. Rather the CRA Board of Directors and the Placer County Republican Assembly Board make this request to you on behalf of these organizations and their members who donated / paid those funds to CRA/PCRA for their purposes.

We regret having to bring this unfortunate matter to your attention and to have to make

this request to you. Thank you in advance for your anticipated courtesy and cooperation in this matter.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

Craig P. Alexander

cc: Tom Hudson, President, California Republican Assembly (via electronic mail only) Ed Rowen, President, Placer County Republican Assembly (via electronic mail only)